
 

2nd February 2024  

PTA DISCO 
 

Our PTA is holding a disco on Tuesday 6th February 
from 1.00– 2.00pm for P1-3 pupils and 2.00—3.00pm 
for P4-7 pupils. The cost is £1.00. Please note there 
will be no after school activities after the disco. Pu-
pils attending the disco may wear their own choice of 
clothing to school. 
 
 

Half-Term Closure 
 

Monday 12th - Friday 16th February 2024 
 

Primary 6 Parents’ meeting  
 
A meeting for all P6 parents will take place on 
Wednesday 28th February @ 3.15 pm. The meeting 
is in relation to the SEAG test which has replaced 
the AQE for transfer to Grammar school and the 
process of applying for post primary places on the 
new EA portal. It is important that you attend. 

Website:www.centralintegratedps.co.uk 

 
After School Clubs 

 
There are no clubs during the week beginning 5th Feb-
ruary. They will resume after the half-term break on 
Monday 19th February. 

Primary 7 Parents 
 

Post– primary admissions criteria are now live on the 
EA website. It is important that you read and famil-
iarise yourself with the criteria for any school that 
you may be considering listing on your child’s applica-
tion.  
 
Online applications are now open and will close on 
Thursday 22nd February 2024 at 12noon. 
 
Places are NOT allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. Post Primary schools WILL NOT consider appli-
cations until after the closing date. 

Parent Interviews for P1-P7 pupils 
 

Wednesday 7th February 
Thursday 8th February 
Friday 9th February 

 
You should by now have received an appointment 
time next week. Please let the class teacher know 
if it is unsuitable. 
 
School will close at 12pm on each of the above 
dates to facilitate the consultations. Those chil-
dren entitled to Free School Meals will have their 
dinner before they go home. 
 
Wrap Around Care will be available from 12pm to 
5pm on Wednesday 7th & Thursday 8th but not 
available on Friday 9th October.  

 
Safer Internet Day 2024 will take place on the 6th  of 
February 2024, with celebrations and learning based 
around the theme ‘Inspiring Change? Making a dif-
ference, managing influence and navigating change 
online’.  

Ganaway 
Parents’ meeting Tuesday 5th March 2024 @ 

3.10pm  
One parent from each family must attend the 
meeting as paperwork will be given out for comple-
tion and important information relayed. Pupils may 
accompany parents to the meeting.  

http://www.featurepics.com/online/Disco-Dancing-People-1496155.aspx

